
 

Dear families 

 

We would like to invite you to our Year 11 GCSE Revision Evening on the 5 October 2023 at 5:30pm, which 
will last approximately one hour. 

Throughout the academic year, your child will complete two sets of mock examinations to prepare them for 
their GCSEs in May 2024.  We schedule these mock examinations to ensure pupils practise sitting 
examinations and become familiarised with examination procedures prior to summer 2024.  An integral part 
of sitting an examination is the preparation in the form of revision.  We want to ensure your child knows 
how to effectively revise and specifically what and how they should revise in each subject to gain the best 
grades possible. 

 

During this Revision Evening, we will be presenting on;  

• How to effectively revise for examinations 

• Time management 

• How to create a revision timetable 

• Input from Heads of Faculty on strategies to revise for their individual subjects 

• Provide revision practice papers - free of charge 

• Clarity over the exam boards for each faculty 

• The importance of exam regulations 

• Mock examination calendars 

• BTEC PSA days 

 

We will also be selling revision guides on the evening for each subject.  

 

Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr T Lascelles  
Assistant Principal - Outcomes 

 
 

 


